Seneca Newsletter

March 2019

Just a Reminder .-



THANK YOU SENECA VFD!!!

A heartfelt thank you and sincere gratitude to our Seneca Volunteer Firefighters for responding quickly to a fire at Grandma's Truck N' Kitchen and saving the storage shed and new trailer.

BIDS ARE OUT!!!

Various parts of the Wastewater Facility Project are out for bid.

To see what's available check out the City website at www.SenecaOregon.com
or visit, email, or call the City Office during business hours.

Thank You to all involved in getting the City this far!

Burn Permits

Just a reminder that if you are burning in anything other than your fireplace or woodstove, within city limits, a burn permit is **required**.

Permits are free and available at City Hall during business hours and on the Seneca website at www.senecaoregon.com



UPCOMING EVENTS

03-03 ~ GOLF COMMITTEE MTG @ 4 PM

03-05 ~ MARDI GRAS

03-10 ~ DAYLIGHT SAVINGS

03-12 ~ COUNCIL MEETING @ 6 PM

03-17 ~ ST. PATRICKS' DAY

03-20 ~ SPRING EQUINOX

